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Cn Reply Refer To:
RII:WAR
50-250/79-21 and 50-251/79-21

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION II
101 MARIETTAST., N.W., SUITE 3100

ATLANTA,GEORGIA $0303

yg< s 6879

Florida Power and Light Company
ATTN: E. A. Adomat, Executive Vice President

General Office Room 6214
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

This refers to the meeting held at the NRC Region II office on June 6, 1979,at our request. This meeting was related to activities authorized by NRC
License Nos. DPR-31 and DPR-41, for the Turkey Point Units 3 and 4 facilities,
and was attended by members of the Region II and NRR staff, and representatives
of your company.

Our concerns about effectiveness of your operational quality assurance program
and management control system were related to you during the meeting. The
subjects discussed are included in the enclosed inspection report.
It is our opinion that this meeting was particularly beneficial in that we
were able to discuss our concerns regarding your activities, and in turn, you
were able to,respond directly.

Your positive response to the presentation of our concerns is appreciated and
should provide a good fouhdation for future discussions on regulatory topics.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice," Part 2,Title 20, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter and the enclosed
inspection report will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room..

No reply to this letter. is required; however, should. you have any questions
concerning these matters, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,

James P. O'Reilly
Director

Enclosure: RII Rpt. Nos. 50-250/79-21
and 50-251/79-21

cc w/encl: See Page 2
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cc w/encl:
R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
Advanced Systems and Technology
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

H.'. Yaeger, Plant Manager
P. 0. Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33150
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